
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
As part of the Council’s commitment to equalities if you have any concerns or issues with 
regard to access to this information please contact us for assistance. 
 

Sevenoaks District Council 
Planning Department 
Council Offices 
Argyle Street 
Sevenoaks 
Kent 
TN13 1HG 

 Planning Applications Group 
First Floor, Invicta House 
County Hall 
Maidstone 
Kent  ME14 1XX 
Tel:  03000 411200 
 

Website: www.kent.gov.uk/planning  

Email: planning.applications@kent.gov.uk  

Direct Dial/Ext: 03000 413379 
Text Relay: 18001 03000 417171 

Ask For: Miss Mary Green 
Your Ref:  
Our Ref: KCC/SE/0045/2021 

Date: 18 October 2021 

 
TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING GENERAL REGULATIONS 1992 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
APPLICATION NO: KCC/SE/0045/2021 
 
PROPOSAL:  New external sports facilities - comprising 2 multi use games 

areas & 2 all weather floodlit pitches on the existing school 
playing fields, and change of use of an area of land to the east of 
the school site to grass playing field, together with associated 
landscaping and access works 

 
LOCATION:  Sevenoaks Grammar Annexe/Trinity School site, Seal Hollow 

Road, Sevenoaks, Kent TN13 3SN 
 
Further to my previous consultation letter, please be advised that additional/revised details 
have been submitted in respect of the above planning application. 
 
I would be glad to receive any observations that you may wish to make on the application so 
that these may be taken into account when the County Planning Authority formally considers 
the proposals.  
 
To view the planning application documents and comment on the application, please use the 
following link: 
 
https://www.kentplanningapplications.co.uk/Planning/Display/KCC/SE/0045/2021?cuuid=282
92C02-E098-489B-896F-42BFC642F24E 
 
Please view the ‘Application Documents’ and the ‘Application Plans & Drawings’ with 
a ‘Created Date’ showing 18/10/2021. 
 
Could you please let me have a reply by 28 October 2021, but should you for any reason be 
unable to comply with this timescale, a telephone call or email to that effect would be much 
appreciated.  
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Unless I hear to the contrary within this timescale I will assume you have no comments to 
make. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

Sharon Thompson 
Head of Planning Applications Group
 


